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From: Varon, Jen (SHB)

To: Antoinette Fuoto

Cc: Martucci, Bill (SHB)

Subject: MUR 7137

Date: Thursday, January 04, 2018 10:30:13 AM
Antoinette,

Thank you so much for your good guidance and discussion yesterday. I'm sending this note to
confirm and place in writing our earlier request for a 20 day extension of time to respond to the
correspondence, dated December 20, 2017. We look forward to working with you on this matter.

Regards,

Jen

Jennifer R. Varon

Attorney
Shook, Hardy & Bacon L.L.P.

816.559.2922 | jvaron@shb.com
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